
EX41. BONNYBRIDGE MUGA PARK

The following motion, by Baillie Buchanan, had been referred to the Executive by
Council on 25 June 2014:

“To bring this matter to finality and to bring this long awaited Muga to our
community, I would move the following.

The Muga pitch should be sited at Antonine Primary School. The facility would be
shared by both Antonine Primary School and St Joseph’s Primary School. It is
supported by staff and parents of both schools and its location would not be
detrimental to any residential areas.

In moving this motion I am well aware that should this proposal come forward to the
Planning Committee then I would not take part in the decision making but I am like
the community despairing of any real progress for our Muga.”

In terms of Standing Order 31.2, Baillie Buchanan, as the original proposer, was heard
on the motion before it was considered.

Following debate of the motion, the Executive adjourned for 55 minutes, to allow
members to discuss an appraisal of various potential sites in Bonnybridge. The
Executive reconvened at 10.45a.m with all members present as per the sederunt.

Councillor Mahoney, seconded by Councillor Gow, moved that officers pursue the
option of a site at Duncan Stewart park through to the planning application stage.

Decision

The Executive agreed the motion.

Councillors G Goldie and Gow joined the meeting during consideration of the
previous item. Councillor G Goldie then withdrew from the meeting on conclusion of
the item.


